BELLINGHAM FLANNING BOARD

Meeting of February 14,1963

Present were: R. Delannow

E. DeRouin

R. Bernard Biron

Plans were signed for Eden Construction Co. for a minor relocation of David Road in Pinewood Arces along lots # 19 and 32, in order to give the abuttors more land in the front of their homes. Plans were signed for Atty. J.L. Canly, Natick, Mass. The land is located on Chestnut Street. Approval not required.

Releases were signed on Lots# 62,63,71,72, and 73 in Valley

View.

Mrs. Ambrose from "Pinewood Acres# appeared with other residents from the area to have the Planning Board recommend the acceptance of

Street in Pinewood Arces. The members presentfelt that for the present that they wouldnot recommend acceptance at this particular time because Mr. Daigle had some question as to the construction of the road drainage, therefore Mr. Daigle wouldnot recommend the acceptance of the road. The Board moted to take it under advisement.

Mr. Daigle was present and requested a drainage map of Valley View and Forest Park. The Board told him that they would look into this matter.

Respectfully submitted,

Approved as Read:

Rege In Delamor S. Commond & Believe